
 
 
AYNHO PARISH COUNCIL  

 
Minutes of the Council Meeting held on Wednesday 30th July at 6.30pm pm in the Village Hall 
 
Present: Chair – Stephen Brook 
 
 Councillors –   Anderson, Burge, Mann and James 

                         
In Attendance: Sadie Patamia (Clerk),  

 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

Apologies were accepted from Cllr Shuckburgh, Leighton, Belcher and Hoddinott 
 
 

2. Declarations of interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest 

 
 
3. Finance – to include final playground costs and contributions 

 
It was proposed by Cllr James, seconded by Cllr Anderson by and therefore accepted that the cheques 
listed on the attached report (RW/08/2014) should be accepted and signed. 
 
In the absence of the RFO it was agreed that after a statement on the playground costs was issued the final 
cheque for Playground facilities of the balance of £6960.60, made up of £4562.60 of VAT and £2398 which 
is the outstanding balance would be issued. 
 

4. PC contribution to Winter Lunch Club 
 
It was agreed that the Winter Lunch Club would be a formal activity of the Parish Council and thus the 
activity would fall under the remit of the PC’s insurance.  Amanda Limb would be responsible for the day to 
day to day running of the Winter Lunch Club.   It was further agreed that the Parish Council would 
contribute the sum of £288 to cover the hall hire fro the 2014/15 season provide the rate charged to hire the 
hall was the reduced villager rate. 
 
 

5. Planning –  
 
S/2014/1158/FUL – Alterations to interior and exterior fenestration on north and west elevations in localised 
areas, The Grammar House, Croughton Road, Aynho 
S/2014/1157/LBC 
 
It was agreed after hearing the Chair’s report that the application would be fully supported. 
 
S/2014/0982/FUL – Single storey extension, 25 Blacksmiths Hill, Aynho 
 
It was agreed after hearing Cllr Burge’s report that the application would be approved with the following 
statement – APC support this application but would like SNC to ensure the neighbours at number 23, who 
live abroad, are properly consulted and given the chance to comment formally. 
 
 
There being no other business the meeting ended 1910.  


